
Hello! My name is Ida Børve Smith, and I want to become your next female 

representative in the faculty board for LANDSAM. I am 23 years old and 

study landscape architecture, which I started fall 2018. Before I came to Ås I 

had a year as a geography student at NTNU, travelled, and worked in both 

Norway and China.  

The reason that I am running for faculty board is that I hope to contribute to 

influence the faculty in the students favour. I am a representative for the 

Student Parliament for LANDSAM and I work in the light committee at 

Samfunnet, and feel with that that I have gained a glimpse in to both the social and professional 

world here on NMBU. In Student Parliament, I have worked through a resolution for safe passage 

over Kirkeveien (between the kindergarden and Akropolis) and I am currently working different 

cases I am hoping will have an effect on NMBU. 

I wish to bring this dedication on to the faculty board in hope that I will be able to work for the 

students there.  

  

Happy election week,  

Ida Børve Smith 

 


